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As an Oregon resident, I strongly oppose HB 3075.  It will double the fees and 

waiting period for gun permits, stacking the deck against law-abiding gun owners. 

This bill is a blatant power grab.  It will expand government control, yet there is no 

evidence provided that these restrictions reduce crime or that criminals even 

comply with such laws. 


